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From: Mike Matesky [mailto:mike@mateskylaw.com] 
Sent: Sunday, September 27, 2020 5:30 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Against Mandatory Malpractice Insurance
 
Dear Justices,
 
I write to voice my opposition to imposing a mandatory malpractice insurance requirement on
Washington lawyers.  To me, it appears to be a solution in search of a problem, which will burden
many and benefit few.  In my own limited experience, the only client of mine who ever sought my
assistance in seeking out a malpractice attorney (to pursue a claim against his former counsel) was
able to obtain contingent fee representation, even though his former counsel did not carry
malpractice insurance.  While that is a single anecdote, I am skeptical of claims that there are a
significant number of aggrieved clients who are unable to obtain redress simply because attorneys
are not mandated to carry malpractice insurance.
 
Sincerely,
Mike
 
Mike Matesky
Matesky Law PLLC

4500 9th Ave. NE, Suite 300
Seattle, WA 98105
(Please Note New Street/Mailing Address Above)
Ph: 206.701.0331
Fax: 206.701.0332
mike@mateskylaw.com
www.mateskylaw.com

This message and any attachments may contain PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL material intended solely for the indicated recipient. If
you believe you have received this e-mail in error, please advise the sender, permanently delete the message and all attachments, and
refrain from copying, using, or disclosing the contents. Thank you.
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